Donna Johnson

From: Marshall Parrish <MParrish@lillingtonnc.org>

Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2018 1.08 PM

To: Deonna Johnsen; Jennifer Brock; Lindsey Lucas; Beth Petrich
Subject: : RE: Meter box

The property located at 509 West Front Street in Lillington is zoned GB General Business. Vehicle sales is a
permitted use in this zoning district.

From: Donna Johnson [mailto:djohnson@harnett.org]

Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2018 12:54 PM

To: Marshall Parrish <MParrish@lillingtonnc.org>; Jennifer Brock <jbrock@harnett.org>; Lindsey Lucas
<lbennett@harnett.org>; Beth Petrich <bpetrich@harnett.org>

Subject: RE: Meter box

I need an approval of some kind to send to FM.

Thank you,

Donna M. Johnson

Dept. of Development Services

Central Permitting Division

Project Coordinator/Customer Service Rep.
108 E. Front St.

PO Box 65

Lillington, NC 27546

910-814-6431 (Office)

910-893-7525 Option 2/3 (Main)

HORTH CARDLINA

From: Marshall Parrish [mailto:MParrish@lillingtonnc.org]

Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2018 12:26 PM

To: Donna Johnson <djohnson@harnett.org>; Jennifer Brock <jbrock@harnett.org>; Lindsey Lucas
<lbennett@harnett.org>; Beth Petrich <bpetrich@harnett.org>

Subject: RE: Meter box

Also, he is ready for the elec approval to be called in to Duke Power, I just want to make sure it's okay and I
think Ken is off.

Thanks!

From: Marshall Parrish
Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2018 12:25 PM
To: Donna Johnson <djohnson@harnett.org>; Jennifer Brock <jbrock@harnett.org>; Lindsey Lucas
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<|bennett@harnett.org>; 'Beth Petrich' <bpetrich@harnett.org>
Subject: FW: Meter box

Mr. Butler is going to come next door with his inspection ticket. Ken did the elec reconnect yesterday and told
him to email him a picture of the cover for the meter box (attached) but otherwise it was approved. However
Ken didn't note this.on the ticket (also attached.)

Mr. Butler also needs to set up his Fire Marshal review. I've given him the building code summary to fill out.

The property is zoned for vehicle sales, I won't issue the zoning permit until Fire Marshal approval.

Thank you.

From: tasautosales79 [mailto:tasautosales79@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2018 12:02 PM

To: Marshall Parrish <MParrish@lillingtonnc.crg>
Subject: Meter box

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S8+, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone



